
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome high school students and parents to the 2018-2019 school year for Korea International 
School. We are excited to welcome you to join our outstanding school community. 
 
Freshman and New Student Orientation 
All incoming freshmen and new students should attend our orientation day on Friday, August 
10th beginning at 8:00am.  Freshman orientation will begin on the 6th floor of the G Building. 
New sophomores, juniors, and seniors will begin in the lobby of the high school building.  
 

Grade 9 Students: 
8:00 Report to G Building 6th floor for orientation 
9:00 Individual advisory time and campus tours 
11:30 Student Council/NHS welcome and orientation in PAC 
12:00 Pizza luncheon and social in the Conference Hall 
12:30 Grade 9 students returning to KIS dismissed 
 
12:30 Grade 9 students ​new​ to KIS attend workshop for MacBook set-up in  

FishBowl 
1:30 Grade 9 students ​new​ to KIS dismissed 
 

New students in Grades 10-12: 
8:00 Report to the lobby in the first floor of the High School building 
11:00 Pizza luncheon and social in the Conference Hall 
11:30 Technology support to set-up MacBook in the Fishbowl 
12:30 New students in Grades 10-12 dismissed 

 
 
All New Parents and Freshman Parents 
Please join us at 8:00 am in the Conference Hall for a brief introduction to our school vision and 
priorities for the 2018-2019 school year. You will also have an opportunity to learn more about 
how we support effective school-to-home communication and utilize technology 
(Schoology/PowerSchool) to support student success. Once the morning session is finished, 
coffee will be available in the cafeteria where you can charge your student’s lunch account or 
visit the Phoenix school store.  Lunch will be served to new students during orientation. 
 



MacBook Checkout 
Starting on August 7, students who previously ordered a MacBook can come by the IT Office 
from 9:00am - 11:00am and 2:00pm - 4:00pm (2nd floor of the Middle School Building) to pick it 
up. Please make arrangements to pick up your MacBook prior to school starting on August 13th.  
 
Important Dates 
8/7-8/10 MacBook Checkout in the IT Office 
8/10 Freshman and New Student Orientation 
8/13 First Day of School  
8/22 Back to School Night  
8/29 - 8/31 Fall EE Trips for all HS Grade Levels 
 
On behalf of our high school faculty and staff, we are so excited to begin a GREAT year at KIS, 
and we look forward to welcoming you in the coming weeks! 
 
 
Aimmie Kellar 
High School Principal 
akellar@kis.or.kr 
 

 
Anthony Poullard  
High School Associate Principal 
apoullard@kis.or.kr 
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